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NEWSLETTER 

1st July 2021  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
You may have seen in the media that over 
the past fortnight there has been a 

significant rise in cases of COVID-19 
resulting in a vast number of children and 
school staff having to self-isolate. The 
rates of infection in the Warwick and 
Leamington District are particularly high. 
 
We have been extremely fortunate to have 
avoided any positive cases in school that 
have resulted in a closure and very much 
hope this continues for the next 3 weeks. 
However, a reminder of how the school 
would alert you to any COVID-19 related 
closures can be found on the second page 
of this Newsletter. 
 
On a much more positive note the children 
are busy with their learning and are having 
lots of fun. It has been a very challenging 
school year but the children certainly have 
plenty of enthusiasm and energy left! 
 
As always, thank you very much for your 
ongoing support. Best wishes,  

Mrs Siân Oustayiannis – Headteacher 
 
 

RARING TO GO 

Link to Summer 2021 edition of ‘Raring to 
Go’ magazine for families.    
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/southw
arwickshire/summer/ 

 
PARENT QUESTIONNIARE - 
REMINDER 
Last Friday you will have received a google 

link to our Parent Questionnaire.  
The closing date for completing the 
questionnaire is 12 noon on Friday 
16th July and we do hope that you will 
provide us with your feedback. 
 
 

SENDING LEARNING HOME 
Over next few weeks children will come 
home with work that has been completed 
throughout the year. Please be reassured 
that all items sent home will have been 
quarantined for a minimum of 72 hours. 
 
 

ROAD CLOSURE 
The school has been informed that there 
will be a road closure in place on Leicester 
Lane near Cubbington between Monday 12 
July and Thursday 22 July including 
weekends subject to consent.  
The closure will be in place between 
9:30am and 3:30pm each day including 

weekends with workers on site one hour 
before and one hour after the works to set 
up and secure the site at the end of each 
day. 
Full details of the works along with a map 
are enclosed in the notification attached to 
today’s correspondence. 
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REMINDER - WHAT WOULD 
HAPPEN IN THE EVENT OF A 
BUBBLE CLOSURE DUE TO A 
POSITIVE CASE OF COVID-19 
HOW WE WILL INFORM YOU IF YOUR 
CHILD NEEDS TO SELF ISOLATE 
Should a pupil or staff member receive a 
positive test for COVID-19 and, under the 
advice of Public Health England, your child 
is identified as needing to self isolate the 
following will happen: 
 
*If your child is already in school and 
needs to self isolate, you will be alerted by 

text and asked to collect your child as soon 
as possible. 
*If we find out that we need to close a 
bubble outside of school hours and your 
child needs to self isolate you will receive a 
text informing you of this and letting you 
know that your child should not be brought 
into school. 
 
This will be followed up as soon as possible 
afterwards by a letter sent to you on 
eschools. Parents of children who do not 
need to self isolate will also be informed 
through eschools that a positive case has 
resulted in a bubble closure.  
 
If you need to inform us of a positive case 
out of school hours please email 
admin2326@welearn365.com 
Please note that the school phone is 
manned between 8am and 4pm each 
school day. 
 

REMOTE LEARNING 
Details of provision under our Remote 
Learning Plan has previously been sent to 
parents and can be found on our website: 
https://www.telford-
inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/remote_learni
ng_response/534056 

 

 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER TERM EVENTS 
 
Second Hand Uniform Sale 
Please see flyer attached to today’s 
correspondence for full details of the date 
and venue.  
Please drop off any no longer wanted 
uniform on the table outside the school 

office in a bag/box marked ‘PTA- Second 
hand uniform’. 
 
Summer Raffle 
If you would like to donate a prize or have 
a connection with a company who may be 
able to help us please do let us know. 
Tickets will be on sale shortly and the raffle 
will be drawn on the last day of term. 

 
Sponsored Hop 
The children have been invited to take part 
in a PTA Sponsored Hop on 12th July. 
 
Year 2 children will do as many hops as 
they can in 1 minute. While Reception and 
Year 1 children will time themselves 
hopping until they become tired out or 
topple over! 
Children will bring home a slip of paper 
with their number of hops (Year 2) or the 
length of time they have hopped for 
(Reception and Year 1). 

 
If you would like to sponsor your child then 
you will find a sponsorship form attached 
to today’s correspondence. If you would 
like a printed version please pop to the 
main school entrance where hard copies 
will be available on the black table outside  
between Friday 2nd and Monday 12th July. 

mailto:admin2326@welearn365.com
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DIARY DATES 

Latest Update 1st July 2021 
Please keep checking back 

 
SUMMER TERM 2021 

Wednesday 7th July 
9.15am to 11.45am 
 
 
 
 

Meet your New Teacher and Teaching Assistant Morning. 
 
(Children will remain in their current classrooms/bubble areas 
and will be taught by their new teacher and Teaching 
Assistant. 
Year 2 will be taught by another member of school staff during 
this session.) 

Wednesday 7th July 

4pm 

‘Welcome to your New Class’ video available on Tapestry for 

current Reception and current Year 1 children and families. 

Monday 12th July  
 

Sports Day 
PTA Sponsored Hop and iced lollies (thank you, PTA!) 
 
Photos and video footage will be available for parents on 
Tapestry. 

Tuesday 13th July  Transition Storytime Session  

Thursday 15th July 9am End of year reports available for parents on Tapestry  

Friday 16th July Year 2 - ‘Party in the Playground’  

Friday 16th July 
12noon 

Parent Questionnaire – closing date (12noon) 

Friday 16th July  Transition Storytime Session  
 

Friday 16th July 4pm Year 2 Class Leavers Assemblies available on Tapestry 

Monday 19th July Year 1 - Olympic themed Celebration Day 

Wednesday 21st Reception – Pirate Day 

Wednesday 21st 3.20pm School closes for summer holidays 

Wednesday 21st PTA Summer Raffle drawn 

Thursday 22nd July to 
Wednesday 1st 
September 

Summer Holidays 

Thursday 2nd September 
Friday 3rd September  

School closed for teacher training. 

Monday 6th September  School reopens for children in Years 1 and 2 
New Reception visits start 

 
September 2021 – Telford Infant School celebrates its 60th Birthday! 
 
TERM DATES 2021-2022 
https://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/term_dates/316881 

https://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/term_dates/316881

